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MEMORANDUM TO:      James M. Taylor 
                    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:               John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:            PROPOSED SUPPLEMENT 2 TO NUREG-0654 CONCERNING 
                    CRITERIA FOR EMERGENCY PLANNING IN AN EARLY 
                    SITE PERMIT APPLICATION 
 
     During the 421st meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, May 4-6, 1995, the Committee decided not to review the 
proposed Supplement 2 to NUREG-0654.   
 
Reference: 
SECY-95-090 dated April 11, 1995, from James Taylor, Executive 
Director for Operations, to the Commissioners, Subject: Emergency 
Planning Under 10 CFR Part 52, with Supplement 2 to NUREG-0654 
Concerning Criteria for Emergency Planning in an Early Site Permit 
Application 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     L. Spessard, NRR 
     C. Miller, NRR 
     F. Kantor, NRR 
     G. Sege, RES 
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